
Apple Campaign



Why do we sell apples?
To raise $ so we can get the ‘stuff’ 
students want.

This year we want to buy more iPads and
equipment for the Games Room



September 24 - October 4

Collection Days: (bring in you sold tickets and $)

Sept 27th (Monday) – First collection day 
Sept 30th (Thursday) - Second collection day
Oct 4th  (Monday) –Final collection day

** Unsold tickets must be returned to homeroom teachers

Online orders will be tracked at the school. 
No need to bring in money and tickets if orders are placed online. 



Customers can register to buy 
apples online even if they do not 
have a student at GSMS

Send the link to 
family and friends so 
they can buy online!



Buy either: 
Bags for Donation

Or
Bags for Pick Up 

(for the customer to eat)

Orders placed online do not 
require a ticket. 

Student should keep a list of customers 
who buy online in case they need to 
deliver these apples. Customers are 
also able to pick up at the school.



Customers may purchase bags for themselves or choose to buy a bag 
to be donated.
Both are added together for the Total # of bags



Customers can pick the apples up at GSMS on Oct 7th.
Or
Your parents can come pick them up and you can deliver them yourself.



Don’t forget to write the customer’s name .

Bring this side of the ticket back to school with the $.

Give the Claim Ticket to the 
customer

Don’t forget to write your first and last name 
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